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November 2, 1978

Dear Josh:

No hits, no runs, no errors,

I spoke with Leonard Block yesterday,
face. to face after a board meeting of his com-
pany, but, alas, he displayed no interest in
helping to support the Rockefeller University.

He said that were Sibyi and I going
to one of the dinners (which we cannot do in
November because we will be in China), he and
his wife might be willing to go too if we urged
him. In sum, I think he should be kept on the
prospect list, but he seems to be a poor one,
though wealthy.

I was edified by the Rockefeller
Council meeting and enjoyed the luncheon and
proceedings at your installation, I hope that
your shoulder has been repaired and that you
will soon be as good as, or better than, new,

With warm regards, a Gl

Sincerely, ys

William T, Golden (

President Joshua Lederberg
The Rockefeller University
New York, New York 10021

 


